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Mr. Martin Kenny, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

15
th

 June 2020 

 

 

PQ 8308/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of the proposed building of the Shiel 

Hospital in Ballyshannon, County Donegal; if the contract has been awarded; and when building 

will commence; and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Martin Kenny  

 

Dear Deputy Kenny, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 

Progress on work on the Shiel Hospital in Ballyshannon, County Donegal was delayed due to the 

Covid-19 Pandemic.  It is now expected that contracts will be signed and construction will commence in 

Q3 2020 (late July). 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


